
Contact: Rae Hopkinson

021 980088

eder52@me.com 

www.artinthepark.nz

FB Art in the Park Greymouth

Sat 26 & Sun 27 April 2025 

Invitation to Exhibit 
Registrations are now open for the 2025 Art in the Park Greymouth event.


If you have not exhibited at this event previously then please email 3 photos of examples of your work or a 
link to your social media site with your registration form.


Art in the Park is in its 18th year and we are looking forward to another successful event.


We run the event in the Greymouth High School gym which is light and airy making the need for extra 
lighting unnecessary.


We enjoy hosting visiting artists and provide a Friday night get together after the works are hung and 
organise a venue on Saturday night for artists to have a meal together if they wish.


We are anticipating another sold out event. In order to ensure we have a balanced diversity of artworks 
and artists, the committee reserves the right to allocate space to achieve that goal.


Please note that the popularity of our event means we may not be able to guarantee space to every artist 
applying. In the event of over-subscription, allocation decisions will be made solely by the AiTP 
Committee. In making these decisions we will take account of the aims of our Trust, in particular to further 
the efforts of local Tai Poutini artists, to seek to maintain a diversity of genres represented, and we will 
acknowledge those who have supported us over the years.


NB: Payment 
We require payment with the return of the registration form (see registration form for bank details etc).  
Please return your registration forms before Friday10 January.


I look forward to hearing from you.


Regards

Rae Hopkinson


If you would like to be removed from this email list please let me know.
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